
 
 

Declaration Letter of Change in ID 

June 3, 2020 

Federal Communications Commission 

Equipment Authorization Division, 

Application Processing Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

We Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. agree to give the permission to file the 

change in the following FCC ID. 

Product Name: Communication module  

Model No.: Type 1LD 

FCC ID: VPYLB1LD 

Approval Date: May 26, 2017 

Brand Name: Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.  

 

For a new FCC ID application as below. 

Company Name: [     Owlet Baby Care, Inc.   ]. 

Product Name: [    Owlet Sock 3rd Generation  ] 

Model No.: [    OBL 3.0M    ] 

FCC ID: [  2AIEP-OBL3M     ] 

Brand Name: [  Owlet  ] 

 

There is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction with the 

aforementioned communication module, and the documents on file with FCC from 

the original certification remain unchanged and continue to be valid. 

 

The new application has its own brand name and FCC ID number.  

We accept for FCC officials to use the documents on file from the existing 

certification in processing of applicant’s FCC ID with Class II Permissive Changes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 


